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Temporary Road Closure 

 
 

WHERE ? Wilson Way, Rosyth (From its junction with Peasehill Brae 
for a distance of approximately 50 metres). 
 
Access for emergency service vehicles will be maintained. 
 
Pedestrian access will be maintained. 
 

WHEN ? From 8am on Wednesday 29th January 2025 to 5pm on 
Friday 11th April 2025 . 

WHY ? To allow bell mouth realignment works to be carried out in 
safety. 

WHO ? BAM Construction are responsible for these works and can 
be contacted as follows: 

Project Engineer: 07879685812 

  

 
 
  



  
 

  
 

 


